## Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100%
- Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 8, Term 2. 21st - 24th June 2022



## Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

This week is really flying by with Matariki on Friday being a Public Holiday this year. Onga-Tiko Rugby Club have their Club Day on Friday so good luck to all of our rugby teams. Netball is still being played on Saturday as usual.

We have our big afternoon of skipping today for Jumping June. We have raised over \$4,000 as a school for the Heart Foundation!

We look forward to hosting Space Girl on Monday as we continue our study of Planet Earth and Beyond. Following Space Girl, we have Bug Man coming on Tuesday.

Gymnastic Festivals are next week, seniors on Wednesday and juniors on Thursday. Please see the attached information and transport list regarding senior gymnastics. With more focused practices before the event, we will all be ready to give it our best shot.

Rehearsals have progressed well for our biannual whole school production held next term. Magpie Manor should be a blast for everyone. Students will know their character/role ASAP so they can get busy learning their lines. For some of our senior students, there are a lot of lines to learn!

Next Friday is PJ Day. This is a nationwide initiative to raise funds for Ronald McDonald House. Gold coin donation.

Have a great long weekend everyone.

Regards, Hamish



Rugby players become the netball support crew!

## The Interesting Quarry

Lime flying through the air. Incredible sounds everywhere.

Massive sorter sorting lime.

Enormous dust bombs going off.

Shouting people "Get out of the way".

Trucks zoom away.

Old motor rumbles.

Noisy Quarry.

Explosive rumbling of lime.

By Grace Hope, Yr 7







Jumping June.



Brown Chook needed her wings clipped, thanks Dan and Murph who had plenty of help from the juniors!